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11th January 2023  

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

ELEVATE Revision Session – How to support my child  

On Monday 30 January the Academy has arranged for a company called ELEVATE to come into school 

and deliver a session on how to support your child with the lead up to their GCSE exams.  

The session will cover ‘How best to support your child at home’ with useful tips and resources to help 

your to help your child gain the best possible grades in their exams.   

We have used Elevate for several years and have had positive feedback from both parents and 

students on the support and strategies they offer. 

Subject Leads of CORE subjects (English, maths and science) will also be presenting with key 

information regarding their subjects.  

The presentation will run from 6:00pm to 7:30pm in our Sixth Form area and students are also actively 

encouraged to attend the session.  

Please can you email me to confirm your attendance on the evening, 

tom.peacock@thebourneacademy.com ,by Thursday 26 January 2023. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Academy on the 30th January. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Peacock  
Head of Year 11  
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